
 

CITY OF ORLAND STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: July 2, 2024 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Council 

FROM: Pete Carr, City Manager 

SUBJECT: Update direction on Orland Emergency Water Project (Discussion/Action) 

Council will discuss the options available moving forward with the Orland Emergency Water Project. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

At its special meeting on June 20, 2024, City Council rejected both bids for the construction of the one-
million-gallon water tank, effectively bringing Phase 4 of the Orland Emergency Water Project to a halt. 
Council discussion included site requirements/design, tank location, cost, etc. 

 

ANALYSIS: 

City staff will initiate conversation with Council about: 

1. The normal process for public projects; 
2. Funding for this DWR water project; 
3. Direction from Council for this water project going forward. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Direct staff on how to move forward with the Orland Emergency Water Project.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION: 

Unknown. 


